RE: Fw: Board of Supervisors Meeting

From: Kathryn Garcia (PND) <Kathryn.Garcia@Maricopa.Gov>

Sent: Mon, Jul 22, 2019 at 2:29 pm

To: Holly Lasley

Cc: Damon@dynamitewater.com

Holly,

Thank you for your response. I will pass along those dates to check availability. Much gratifude toward the service that is being provided for these unexpected and critical conditions. I will follow up with you on July 24th.

Thank you!

Tathryn Garcia RS

)mbudsman

Maricopa County Planning and Development Department 501 N. 44th St., Phoenix, AZ 85008 Desk I 602-506-0495

From: Holly Lasley < hollybear85@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 1:54 PM

To: Kathryn Garcia (PND) <Kathryn Garcia@Maricopa.Gov>

Cc: Damon@dynamitewater.com

Subject: Re: Fw: Board of Supervisors Meeting

Good Afternoon Mrs. Garcia,

Thank you for your diligence in this matter and for the information you have provided. My apologies for the delay in response; we have had a whirlwind week providing emergency water resources and services to the Cellar Fire located in Prescott; Almost simultaneously the prison located in Kingman, AZ went down without water and power as well.

We will be providing emergency services continually throughout the week and would like to know if you are able to meet and discuss alternative solutions regarding the Special Use Permit on Monday August 5th or Wednesday August 7th.

hank you again,